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VIA -EMAIL 

 

April 29, 2019 

 

 

 

Senator Steve Nass, Senate Co-Chairperson 

Joint Committee for Review of Administrative Rules 

Room 10S, State Capitol 

Madison, WI  53702 

 

Representative Joan Ballweg, Assembly Co-Chairperson 

Joint Committee for Review of Administrative Rules 

Room 210N, State Capitol 

Madison, WI  53702 

 

 

Dear Senator Nass and Representative Ballweg: 

 

Enclosed please find a Petition and Order to repeal unauthorized rule, s. Trans 139.06 
(8).   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joel Nilsestuen 

Assistant Deputy Secretary 

 

 

cc: Attorney Scott Grosz, Legislative Council 

 Attorney Mike Duchek, Legislative Reference Bureau 
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